
John Minck


From: John Minck


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 8:28 PM


To: <louis.uccellini@noaa.gov>


Subject: Hello from Palo Alto


Attachments: UccelliniNWS190910.docx; UccelliniNWSAtta190910.pdf


Hi Dr. Uccellini,


I write hundreds of letters to people whose life stories charm me. In addition I have created a "Noble Prize"


certificate for many of those people, to recognize some notable action.


In your case, it was your superb personal recognition of your Birmingham Team in their dustup with the


White House. Of course, I awarded that Team another 10AttaBoys/Ladys for their courage.


I am proud of you all.


Cheers,


John Minck


Palo Alto, CA
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